

RON AND BARB

The Parrott Family

Ministering to our

U. S. Military and their Families

Around The World

Since 1972

JULY - AUGUST - SEPTEMBER 2020



Dear Pastor and Church,



We were hoping to send this Prayer Letter from Germany but due to the Covid-19 we were instructed not to come until Germany changes their restrictions! We had all our paperwork done and were ready to go to take the Heritage Baptist Church, a Military church, near Frankfurt. I guess better safe than sorry! As soon as Germany does lift the restrictions we will be on our way!



Barbara had her surgery and all went well. She is healing up well. Other than the usual aches and pain from arthritis and old age we are still able to get up and go. We love doing what we do for our men and women who are in the Military serving overseas. Pray God will soon deliver us from this terrible pandemic that has affected the whole world. Many Missionaries have had to leave the Field because of it.



Barbara and I are always appreciative for your continual support and prayers in helping us to minister to our Service Men and Women overseas. Again, we need to keep all those who provide security and protection for us abroad and at home in our daily prayers. May God bless and keep you all.

In His Majesty's Service

Rodney J. Parrott and Family



HOME ADDRESS: 215 Orleans Blvd. McDonough, GA 30253 (404) 783-9451- Cell E-mail: ronparrott@gmail.com SENDING CHURCH Pastor: John Anderson Pinecrest Baptist Church 175 Foster Drive McDonough, GA 30253 (678) 432-2015